From: <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>

To: "Sue Napier" <sue.napier@parliament.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Best wishes

Date: Wed, 24 Dec 2008 14:19:41 +1100

Dear Sue,
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the best with your health issue.

You may not be aware that | had a mastectomy a few years ago because of cancer and as a
result may be able to relate to some degree what you and those close to you are facing at
present.

Apart from affecting people with breathing difficulties and heart problems, | am a firm believer
after doing my own research on the topic that large scale environmental smoke is number one
cause of such unnecessary occurrences in our population.

| would also like to wish you all the best for the Festive Season.

Sincerely,

Clive Stott

Clean air is one of our most precious resources, essentia for our survival and quality of
life.
http://www.cleanairtas.com




